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Head of Aviation wins major national award 
 
Canberra Airport’s Head of Aviation, Matt Brown has taken out the inaugural national award 
for Executive of the Year at a Capital City or Major Airport. 
 
The accolade has been announced at the Australian Airports Association's (AAA) prestigious 
National Airport Industry Awards, which acknowledge leadership and excellence in 
Australian Aviation and Airport Management. 
 
Canberra Airport Managing Director Stephen Byron said: “This is a huge personal 
achievement and fantastic recognition of a job well done.   
 
“Matt was integral to the highly successful development of the new terminal and continues to 
play a key leadership role in bringing the second half of that project to fruition. 
 
“It is also recognition of all the talented staff working at Canberra Airport who support Matt  
and their contribution to working together and getting things done that makes our airport a 
stand-out facility in Australia. 
 
“There is no better demonstration of this than the seamless way in which the major visits of 
Her Majesty, the Queen, and the President of the United States have been executed in the past 
month. 
 
“We congratulate Matt on his achievements and on this public recognition that is so well-
deserved.” 
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